
	

	
	
April	28,	2021	
	
The	Honorable	Rosa	L.	DeLauro,	 	 	 The	Honorable	Kay	Granger	
Chair	 	 	 	 	 	 	 Ranking	Member	
House	Committee	on	Appropriations	 	 House	Committee	on	Appropriations	
H-307	The	Capitol	 	 	 	 	 1036	Longworth	House	Office	Building	
Washington,	DC	20515	 	 	 	 Washington,	DC	20515	

Dear	Chair	DeLauro	and	Ranking	Member	Granger,	

I	am	requesting	funding	for	Women	and	Newborns	Health	Equity	Renovation	Project	in	
fiscal	year	2022.	The	entity	to	receive	funding	for	this	project	is	St.	John's	Episcopal	
Hospital,	located	at	327	Beach	19th	Street,	Far	Rockaway,	New	York	11691.	The	funding	
would	be	used	to	renovate	the	Maternity/NICU	and	Labor	&	Delivery	Units	within	the	
hospital.	I	certify	that	neither	I	nor	my	immediate	family	has	any	financial	interest	in	this	
project.	

Sincerely,	

	

Gregory	W.	Meeks	

Member	of	Congress	

	


